Berl_y, Joshua

From: Liarn Gray <liamlunchtray@gmail.com:>
Sent: Tuesday, August 11, 2020 10:55 PM
To: Berry, Joshua

Subject: Costco development’

Hi John -

I've been seeing a lot of online opposition to the Costco development with some neighborhood groups behaving
as if everyone is clearly opposed. I just wanted to reach out to say that I live in Garden Hills, I would be directly
impacted by the traffic, and I am very much in favor of this development. Obviously a lot of care needs to be
given to ensure the abutting neighborhoods are properly shielded from light and sound, but with some attention
to detail and holding the developer accountable, that is definitely possible. Costco is a great employer and
would be a true asset to the city. A large lot on a divided road with immediate highway access adjacent to the
Prison seems to be a great spot for it.

Thanks for your time
Liam Gray
17 Longview Drive





